
 August 30, 2022 
 
 
 
To the Mayor and Council,  
  
I am writing out of concern for pedestrians walking in the portion of Blackcomb Way between 
Spearhead Drive and Lost Lake Road.   
  
During summer months in a normal year there is a constant flow of pedestrians through this area to 
access Lost Lake and townhomes in the area.  With this year's closure of the parking lot in the Lost Lake 
area the number of people walking on the road has become even more pronounced. 
  
In the winter months, skiers walk on the roadway to the bus stops and back.  Without sidewalks, when 
the snow has been cleared from the roadway and the embankments limit the width of roadway the 
skiers are forced to walk within the active road area. 
  
I ask that Council address this situation by adding sidewalks on this portion of Blackcomb Way. 
  
Regards 
Doug Reddy 
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